HB 2642

1. Needed to establish safe standards for esthetic use of LLRP devices to protect the public and the
technician using the device. These standards should include:
a. Appropriate training both theory and hands on
b. Training specific to the device in use
c. Written protocols for safe use of every device in use and for all procedure being offered
in a facility.
2. This is not needed for other low energy devices, modalities or esthetic services as those are
already covered by the Health Licensing Office.
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